
  

Satcom Direct Government, Inc. 
2550 Wasser Terrace, Suite 6000 Herndon, Virginia 20171 

 
 
February 29, 2016 
 
 
By Electronic Filing 
 
Ms. Marlene Dortch  
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 Twelfth Street, SW 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
Re: IBFS File Nos. SES-T/C-20150804-00503, SES-T/C-20150804-00504, and  

ITC-T/C-20150804-00192 
 
Notification of Consummation and Name Change 
Satcom Direct Government, Inc. (f/k/a Airbus DS SatCom Government, Inc.) 

 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
By this letter, Satcom Direct Government, Inc. (f/k/a Airbus DS SatCom Government, Inc.) 

(“Licensee”), Airbus DS Systems Holdings, Inc. (“Transferor”) and Satcom Direct Communications, 

Inc. (“Transferee”) notify the Federal Communications Commission (“FCC”) of the February 10, 

2016, consummation of the above-referenced transfer of control of the Licensee from the Transferor 

to the Transferee.  The parties received FCC consent to the transaction on October 28, 2015.   

On February 19, 2016, the Licensee formally changed its name from Airbus DS SatCom 

Government, Inc. to Satcom Direct Government, Inc.  The Licensee requests that the International 

Bureau update its records accordingly.   

If you have any questions, or if any additional information would be helpful, please contact the 

undersigned.   

Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Mark Whitson    
 
Mark Whitson 
General Counsel 
Satcom Direct Communications, Inc.  
mwhitson@satcomdirect.com 
D 321.432.4353 
 
 


